
 

                                     
 

 
 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Monday, 9th May 2022 

PSSA Boys Touch Football 
Merimbula PS vs Pambula PS 

 

Dear Parents/Grandparents and Caregivers, 
 

Your child has been selected to represent our school for the PSSA Touch Football Knockout Competition. The 

first game will held on Thursday, 19th of May 2022, at Pambula Public School (25 Oregon Street, Pambula). 

The boy’s game will commence at 12.00pm and will finish around 12.45pm. The girl’s game will commence 

at 12.45 and will finish around 1.30pm. Travel will be via private transport and students need to be at the 

game 20 minutes before kick-off for a warm-up. Uniforms will be handed out at school prior to leaving for 

the game.  
 

Children going to Pambula, will need to make their own arrangements for transport. Students are required 

to wear appropriate football boots and a mouth guard. They will also need to bring their own drink bottle 

and food. 
 

Please sign and return the attached permission note by Tuesday 17h of May to the front office. If you have 

any questions please contact the school. 
 

Regards 
Mr Brenton Mace and Mrs Theresa Friede 
Touch Football Coordinators 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------          

PSSA Touch Football Merimmbula PS vs Pambula PS - Boys and Girls teams. 
Please return by Tuesday 17th of May  

 

Dear Mr Mace/ Mrs Friede, 

I give permission for my son/daughter ____________________________________ of class ________ to 

attend the PSSA Touch Football match to be held at Pambula Public School on Thursday, 19th of May 2022. I 

understand that it is my responsibility to arrange the transport of my child to and from the venue. I am also 

aware that although the sport is a low contact activity, there is a risk of injury. 
 
 
 

"I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health 

COVID19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I 

acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and 

participating at the event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or 

if directed to isolate under NSW Health orders".  
 

My child has medical issues: Yes □ No □ Details: ______________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name (Parent/Grandparent/Caregiver): _______________________________________________________ 

Signed:________________________ Date: ________________ Emergency ph: _______________________ 


